Transportation Notice
BACK T® SCHOOL Sfft

School Bus Route Information

NOTE:

Times May Vary - Please

Arrive at Stop Early

K/1st Graders MUST be Met by Adult

The transportation post cards are in the mail! Please note that routes are subject to
change each year and due to new enrollments, may even change during the year.
Times for pick-up and drop off are approximate. Please arrive early. All Kindergarten and First
Grade students must be met by an adult. If you do not receive your card by Saturday, August
30™ — or if you have any questions or concerns — please email
transportation@rumsonschool.org. If your child will not be utilizing the bus system, please also
notify us so that we are able to track riders for safety reasons. Thank you.




